
Update for Pewsey Area Board   

 

 

Update from 
 

North Newnton Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

12 May 2014 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 
 

 

• Speeding through the villages of Hilcott, Bottlesford & North Newnton is still posing a 
problem – awaiting CATG/Highways Department response to our petition and reports 
on C38 speed limits, now delayed until July awaiting a Cabinet report 

 

 

• Community Defibrillator grant awarded and active fundraising underway in the parish 
 

 

• Drains, ditches and gullies badly needing cleared after the heavy rain and flooding – no 
sign of Parish Steward in North Newnton in spite of repeated requests for help 

 

 
 


